Re: Comment for Consent Calendar Agenda ltem 24-0811 Planning Commission meeting
May 9th, 2024

Lee Tannenbaum <lee.tannenbaum@gmail.com>
Wed 5/8/2024 7:27 PM

To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Cclexi boeger <lexiboeger@gmail.com>;Andy Nevis <andynevis@gmail.com>;Michael Pinette <michaelpca@gmail.com>;
Michael Ranalli <Mike@ranallivineyard.com>;Christopher J. Perry <Christopher.Perry@edcgov.us>;kevinwmccarty@pm.me
<kevinwmccarty@pm.me>;Lexi Boeger <Lexi.Boeger@edcgov.us>;Andy Nevis <Andy.Nevis@edcgov.us>;Daniel Harkin
<Daniel.Harkin@edcgov.us>;Brandon Reinhardt <Brandon.Reinhardt@edcgov.us>;Bob Williams <Bob.Williams@edcgov.us>;
Kris Payne <krispayne999@gmail.com>

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Report Suspicious

Commissioners,

| am very disturbed by the comment below about not being able to upload comments to an agendized
item of your commission. As you can see below, the comment to upload was received at 8:52am May
8. Within 15 minutes, | asked specifically why a comment could not be posted to an agendized item
and did not receive a response. Also disturbing is that the video of your last meeting is not available for
review, nor are the minutes clear. Please read my comments below. This is in reference to the last PC

meeting held, April 25! 2024.
lee

Lee Tannenbaum

CEO Cybele Holdings, Inc.

President El Dorado County Growers Alliance
650.515.2484

\‘F‘

RLDORLDS

From: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at 8:52 AM

To: Lee Tannenbaum <lee.tannenbaum@gmail.com>

Cc: lexi boeger <lexiboeger@gmail.com>, Andy Nevis <andynevis@gmail.com>, Michael Pinette
<michaelpca@gmail.com>, Michael Ranalli <Mike@ranallivineyard.com>, "Christopher J. Perry"
<Christopher.Perry@edcgov.us>, "kevinwmccarty@pm.me" <kevinwmccarty@pm.me>

Subject: Re: Comment for Consent Calendar Agenda ltem 24-0811 Planning Commission meeting May
9th, 2024

Thank you for your public comment. We cannot upload your comments to the Consent
Calendar or the Minutes, these will need to be submitted as part of public forum for the Planning
Commission.





















